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                                                                                                           Monday 11th September 2023 

 
Carlton Lodge 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our Carlton Lodge residential trip is in only a few days now, and we wanted to finalise arrangements with you. 
I’m sure your children are just as excited as we are – it is going to be a fantastic opportunity to take part in lots 
of exciting challenges.   
 
Can we remind you of the following:  
 
• The coach is due to leave Nettleton at 9:00 am and Market Rasen at 9:15 am, on Wednesday 20th  

  September  

•   The children will not need any spending money for the trip.   

•  The coach will arrive back around 16:00 Friday 22nd September. However, any delays will be  

        communicated through the Twitter page @Northwoldsfed.  

• Do not allow your child to bring their mobile phone or a camera – these are a safeguarding risk.  

•        No electronic devices of any sort are allowed.   

• Can you also ensure your child has a reusable water bottle that we can refill throughout the trip.   

• The children need a packed lunch and drink for Wednesday 20th to bring with them.  

• Any medication needed for the trip needs to be in a bag labelled with the child’s name, with  

  instructions, and given to an adult on the morning of the trip. 

 
Your child will come home with a copy of North Wolds Federation Educational Visits Permission Form today. 
Please complete and return to school as soon as possible.  
 
We will be holding a presentation on Friday 15th September at 3:15pm in the Maples classroom if you have 
any further queries. Parents and children are welcome to attend.  

 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Angela Parry 
Year 5/6 Teacher                                
 


